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Mail-in voting has proven to be very successful in Oregon with higher than average 

voting numbers in presidential elections. It also empowers our older adults and others 

with mobility issues and those living in remote rural settings to be able to exercise 

their voting rights. Returning to in person voting is wasteful and places an 

unnecessary burden on the State and our residents. 


